
Please consider this to be a negative response to the outlined planning you want to complete which affect the 
greenbelt.

Your renting of Whitewebbs park is illegal due to the covenant.

The development of thousands of houses by crews hill and Lodon road is excessive. Enfield people want the 
borough to remain green.

Use brown field sites.

The housing of inner London residents by Enfield  council has gone on for too long, we can’t accept
more.Enfield needs to house those already here. 

Please start to listen.
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